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Submission: "I believe that it is unfair to lower the price of solar feed-in tariff as NSW should be promoting the use of
renewable energy instead of discouraging it. Solar owners do this to help the environment, yet they are penalized? That is just
ridiculous. If anything the feed-in-tariff should be increased. The feed-in tariff should represent the true value of solar, this
means recognising the environmental and health benefits and the network benefits of rooftop solar

Thank you,

Terry





